
 

 RESPONSES FOR FCC 
APPLICATION 

 1 (1) 
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American Telecommunications Certification Body, Inc. 
6731 Whittier Avenue 
McLean, VA  22101 
 
Re:  Nokia Inc. 
 
FCC ID:  GMLNPD-4AW 
 
Dear Mr. Johnson, 
 
Following is our response to your correspondence dated January 08, 2003: 
 

SAR Report: 
 

The shape of the Z-axis plots show, that there were no harmful reflections from upper surface of the liquid in 
the depth where the actual cube scanning took place.  We confirm that the liquid depth was 15cm +/-5mm  
during all measurements as stated in paragraph 5.2 in the SAR report. 

 
 
We hope that the above response is sufficient to complete review of this application. 
 
 
Klaus Kettunen, Product Certification Officer 
Nokia Mobile Phones, San Diego 
 


